To be placed on School Letterhead
Date 
Dear (parent or guardian):

You have expressed a desire to decline vaccinations for your children on religious grounds.  After significant inquiry into Catholic teaching regarding this issue, the Catholic Church does not teach that the use of vaccinations, even those produced in cell lines derived from tissue of aborted fetuses, is intrinsically evil and therefore, contrary to Catholic belief.


The Bishop reached this decision after consultation with the other Bishops throughout the State of Florida, the National Catholic Bioethics Center and Diocesan Attorneys.


Based upon this decision regarding matters of Faith, Catholic Schools throughout the Diocese of St. Petersburg will be requiring enrolling students to submit a Florida Department of Health Certificate of Immunization as a condition preceding to acceptance.  Our Catholic Schools do not recognize a religious objection to this immunization, since it is not against Catholic Teaching.

Very Truly Yours,

Name of Principal
Principal of Name of School
